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EXPLANATION REGARDING DISCREPANCIES  

IN PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE 
 

MGTF Media Company, LLC (“MGTF”) acquired the above-referenced station 
(“Station”) on September 30, 2014.  Since that time, the Station (and MGTF’s sister stations) have 
provided listeners in the Kansas City market with excellent public affairs programming aimed at 
diverse audiences, including news, weather, sports, emergency information and other current 
events, including as set forth on the Station’s quarterly issues/programs lists.   

 
The Station’s online public inspection file (“OPIF”) is up-to-date and complete.  However, 

a cursory review of the Station’s OPIF might reveal the following minor issues with respect to the 
uploading of certain of the Station’s quarterly issues/programs lists: 

 
a. The report covering Q1 2019 (due on April 10, 2019) states that it was uploaded on 

April 22, 2019. 
 

b. The report covering Q3 2019 (due on October 10, 2019) states that it was uploaded 
on October 11, 2019. 

 
In response, MGTF provides the following explanations: 
 
a. MGTF’s electronic system suffered a devastating network virus on March 27, 2019.  

No computers or files were available until April 4, 2019.  At that time, the issues/programs list 
covering Q1 2019 had to be entirely re-created.  It took the Station’s staff a few extra days to 
complete that work.  As soon as it was completed (on April 22, 2019), the report covering Q1 2019 
was uploaded to the Station’s OPIF. 

 

b. The Q3 2019 issues/programs list was uploaded one day late (on October 11, 2019) 
because the person responsible for preparing and uploading this report had been on vacation during 
that week.  As soon as the responsible person returned to the office, the report was uploaded to the 
Station’s OPIF. 

 
The Station’s issues/programs lists depict the extensive public affairs programs that have 

been broadcast on the Station.  Importantly, MGTF has not received any queries or complaints 
from any member of the public concerning its issues/programs lists or the extent of its public 
affairs programming.  Indeed, as set forth herein, all of the reported errors were simply ministerial. 
MGTF also has taken steps to ensure that, going forward, all issues/programs lists are uploaded to 
the Station’s OPIF at the prescribed dates/times.   
 
 
 


